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In this newsletter as in all of our newsletters, we celebrate our efforts
as a church to be witnesses to the Gospel. You will read about a
youth beach trip, a soccer camp for kids, a men’s fundraiser to help
pay for men to attend a retreat, and a clothing giveaway for our
neighborhood. Each of these events are very intentional, to create
opportunities to spread the Gospel. This is our vision at WVBC. And
this vision is made possible by those who are servants. None of this
is possible without God's people who sacrifice their time and energy
to serve the one they love, Jesus.

| am grateful for your sacrifice.
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YOUTH BEACH TRIP

Cannon Beach gave us the perfect Oregon beach day. We arrived in
the morning and it was windy, soon it became foggy and damp,
eventually the sun broke through and we ended the day with clear
skies. Our group was a fun mixture of kids we know and kids we
didn't know yet. We're excited to see everyone back in a couple
weeks for youth group!

We had a great soccer camp with Coach
John Michael, Coach Phe-Phe and Tom,
Yiu-Tak and Patrick as pawns! Kids came
out for three weeks and learned some
soccer skills- but more importantly, they
learned about how Jesus created them
and he is always with them. We look
forward to seeing how the Spirit might
lead us to similar outreaches in the future!

- Doils Difick

BLOCKED FOR PRIVACY

BLOCKED FOR PRIVACY

MEN’S FUNDRAISER

Much thanks to the WVBC family for
your support and participation in the
Car Detailing Fundraiser for Men's
Ministry in August! The fund-
raiser provides for scholarships
and reduced costs to men
who will attend our next
Men's Retreat in the spring.
: And our praise to God who ¢
P o provided a great day, enabling

Evan Schrenk grades out the site where he
assisted in the installation of a new gate at the
church's west property line, restricting vehicle
access to the sports field. Evan and his wife,
Virginia, generously donated the gate.

His servants of 14 men and
youth to detail or wash about
25 vehicles, and to clear about
$1,400 towards the next retreat!

~ Oraiq Grandal



